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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for showing commitment to ‘Improving’!  Well done to the following children:

Reception: George Best 
Year 1: Benjamin Mawson  
Year 2:  Evie Topping
Year 3: Kai Green  
     
Year 4: Maddy Nicholson   Year 5: Millie Ramsbottom 
Year 6: Ebony King 
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 6 for amazing attendance this week! 
Children in Need – Thank you!
Last Friday for Children in Need we raised a fantastic £361.39!  Thank you all for all of the cakes and biscuit donations and all of the £1 donations.
Sam and Amy – School Councillors

****Christmas Fayre – change of date****new date**** Tuesday 5th December at 2.30pm

Privacy Notices

Under The Data Protection Act 1998, when an organisation collects personal information about an individual it must make that information available to the individual.  Schools and local authorities can use and amend these examples of privacy notices to suit their local needs and circumstances.  Gateshead Local Authority have reviewed their notices to bring us up to date with the new General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) which comes into force in May 2018.  As it is our duty to distribute this you should find a copy attached to the newsletter or a copy can be found on our website along with Retention Guidelines for Schools.
Think U Know – Parents of 4-7 year old survey 
We use many different resources at school to teach the children how to be safe online.  One of these is an online education programme called Think U Know and they want to know what works best for you and your family.  You can find their survey and have your say at: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/parentscarers4-7s 

Well done Year 5!

We’re very proud of Year 5 this week after a particularly successful visit to The Centre for Life in Newcastle. The children from Portobello School always make us proud and set a great example on visits however this time our children really stood out as having exemplary behaviour and wonderful attitudes.  Staff at the centre said how impressed they were with the children’s knowledge and enthusiasm about space and the excellent questions they asked. Later in the day the children were complimented on their super behaviour and bravery when ice skating. Well done Year 5!

Poetry week

This week, the whole school has been learning about the poetry of the famous poet Michael Rosen. We celebrated our learning with a fabulous assembly this morning, in which each class recited one of Michael Rosen’s poems. Well done everyone!
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